The Committee for a Responsible Federal Budget and the New America Foundation cordially invite you and your colleagues to a lunchtime discussion 
 

 

War, Tax Cuts, Entitlement Programs, and a Balanced Budget
Looking Ahead to the President’s Budget--What to Expect and What to Hope For
 

featuring
The Honorable William Frenzel
 Guest Scholar, The Brookings Institution
Former Ranking Member, House Budget Committee
Co-Chair, The Committee for a Responsible Federal Budget
 

The Honorable Rudolph G. Penner
Senior Fellow, Urban Institute
Former Director, Congressional Budget Office 
 Member, The Committee for a Responsible Federal Budget
 

The Honorable Timothy Penny
Senior Fellow and Co-Director, Humphrey Institute Policy Forum
Former Member of Congress (D-MN)
Member, The Committee for a Responsible Federal Budget
  
 

moderated by 
Maya MacGuineas
 President, Committee for a Responsible Federal Budget
Director, Fiscal Policy Program, New America Foundation 
 

 

Thursday, February 1st , 2007
12:15 - 1:30 pm
Brownbag lunch; refreshments will be served
 

New America Foundation
1630 Connecticut Avenue, NW, 7th Floor
Washington, DC  
 

 

President Bush will send his FY 2008 budget to Congress February 5th.  It is widely expected that he will call for a balanced budget by 2012. Will this goal be a realistic one?  What new policies will be included in the President’s budget? (And which should be?) How will war costs be treated? What assumptions will be used concerning spending, revenue, and economic growth? Will this be a budget the Democratic Congress declares “dead on arrival” or will it be an overture towards bipartisan cooperation? 
 

Join the Committee for a Responsible Federal Budget and the New America Foundation for a brownbag lunch session featuring three distinguished budget experts who will comment on what is ahead in the FY 2008 budget battle, followed by a question and answer session moderated by the Committee’s President, Maya MacGuineas.   
 

To RSVP, reply to this e-mail (crfb@newamerica.net).  If you have questions about this event, please call or e-mail Sarah Brennan (202) 986-4901 or brennan@newamerica.net. 
 

 

Visit our web sites for more information www.crfb.org /  www.newamerica.net
To be removed from this invitation list, please send an e-mail to www.crfb.org with “Remove” in the subject line 
 

